
Program One: April 

6 | 7 | 8 | 9
South and East Schools

Program Two: April

12 | 13 | 14 | 15
North and West Schools

MVFC school  
holiday program

The Holiday Program, funded by the Department of Education and Training  
and delivered by Melbourne Victory, is on during April 2021. It will be delivered 
across eight days catering to students from across Melbourne. 

The Program is open to all secondary school students and will provide students 
opportunities to participate in football, education, and employment sessions across the 
two, four-day programs. Entry into the program is free, but with spaces in the programs 
limited, registration is essential! Sign up now!

Join now via myclubvictory.com.au

More info: contact Tim De Graaf via community@mvfc.com.au 

Students require both school approval and parent consent to register. Melbourne Victory puts the health and safety of all staff and participants first and will deliver The Holiday Program in line 
with all Government imposed COVID-19 guidelines and restrictions. All of our programs follow and adhere to COVID-19 hygiene and distancing guidelines as set out by Government and DET. 
MVFC COVIDSafe plan and guidelines can be found here: www.myclubvictory.com.au/return-to-programs 
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